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BA Rising Taskforce Awards $140,000 to Businesses Through Economic Recovery Microgrant 

Broken Arrow’s Economic Recovery Taskforce, BA Rising, has approved 34 applications for microgrants 

to assist businesses with restart costs as businesses open back up. BA Rising will pump $140,000 into the 

Broken Arrow economy with these awards.  

“Although there has been unprecedented federal assistance to businesses, some have been unable to 

obtain or there are additional expenses for supplies, PPE, and other protective measures. Additionally, 

many businesses were forced to close or dramatically reduce their footprint and still incurred overhead 

of rent and utilities without access to revenue,” said Mayor Craig Thurmond.   

The economic impact of the 2020 COVID-19 Pandemic is still evolving and the overall damage continues 

to unfold globally, nationally, state-wide, and locally. The City of Broken Arrow, Broken Arrow EDC, and 

Chamber of Commerce have been addressing critical needs of businesses since March 1, 2020, as 

closures have resulted in millions lost in revenue and jobs cut. The BA Rising taskforce has been working 

to strategically address how Broken Arrow moves from disaster response to economic recovery. The 

microgrant awards are answering the needs of critical businesses that need capital to stay in business.  

The applications were reviewed by a committee made up of board members of the Broken Arrow 

Economic Development Corporation. Each application was scored, and the awards were based on 

greatest need. Businesses will be required to justify allowable expenses, which includes rent, utilities, 

and PPE expenses.  

“There is still great need in our business community and we will continue to work for additional funding 

to assist in recovery. We are thankful for the commitment of our City, Chamber and EDC leadership to 

commit these funds to help those we could assist with these grant funds,” Stated Jennifer Conway, 

President and CEO, Broken Arrow Chamber and Economic Development Corporation.  

Business sectors awarded include retail, restaurants, service-based businesses, recreation businesses, 

salons, and entertainment and were disbursed to businesses that spanned the entire City of Broken 

Arrow.  

The grants were made with contributions from the City of Broken Arrow, The Broken Arrow Chamber, 

and the Broken Arrow Economic Development Corporation.  

 

### 



3. SPECIAL EVENTS / ACTIVITIES


